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Our Ref:  28.05.2025  No 3-7/25-211-1 

Letter of Support 

for PPE+ Training Programme „Strategic 

Procurement training for Centralised Procurement 

Organisations“ 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

On behalf of The Estonian Information and Communication Technology Centre, I am pleased to express our 

strong support for Katri Samarütel's participation in the PPE+ training programme: “Strategic 

Procurement Training for Centralised Procurement Organisations.” 

As a centralised procurement body, we recognize the critical importance of continuous capacity building in 

strategic procurement to ensure efficiency, innovation, and value for public services. We believe that this 

training programme will equip Katri Samarütel with valuable insights and tools that will enhance our 

capability to lead and manage complex procurement processes more effectively. 

We also confirm Katri Samarütel’s personal commitment to attend the training in full and to actively 

contribute to the programme. We are confident that her participation will have a positive and lasting impact 

on our work and support the further development of strategic procurement practices within our organization 

and beyond. 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

With best regards,  

(signed digitally) 

 

Ergo Tars 

Director 

 

 

Katri Samarütel 

katri.samarytel@rit.ee 

 


